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 Sebastian Wocker OBJ2015/6231/P 17/12/2015  13:54:37 I strongly object to the planning application. Number 29 has just undergone over a years worth of 

refurbishment. Now the landlords (not residents), already requesting permission for three dwelling 

houses in the back garden of 29-33 also wish to demolish two garages and build another house. Have 

these people gone development mad? This is a conservation area and I strongly urge Camden Planning 

to do just that: conserve it or we will soon lose whatever was left of the character of the area. 

Notwithstanding the distress this non-stop orgy of development is causing the elderly, sick and very 

young who just wish to live in an increasingly un-peaceful neighbourhood.

107-111 Heath 

Street
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